

BLOUNT COUNTY MAYOR ED MITCHELL

"LET'S BE BLOUNT... WORK HARD. WORK HONEST. WORK TOGETHER"

TO:

Blount County Board of Commissioners

FROM: Ed Mitchell, County Mayor

RE:

Recommendation for Board of Directors of Blount Memorial Hospital

DATE: November 21, 2022

For the consideration of the full commission, I am submitting my recommendation for the appointment of the following names to serve three-year terms on the Board of Directors of Blount Memorial Hospital, beginning January 1, 2023:

Mary Beth West, to replace seat held by Denny Mayes (Term expires: 12/30/2024) Susanne Davis, to replace seat held by Clarence Williams (Term expires: 12/30/2024) Dr. Allan Romans, to replace seat held by Scott Powell (Term Expires: 12/30/2023) Christi Sayles, to replace seat held by Robert Redwine (Term Expires: 12/30/2025)

Please see the attached resumes.